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All of my previous concerns still stand , I do not feel that the HNRFI is appropriate for the area and that it its development
will significantly impact the well being of all that live in the vicinity, whilst I understand that the process needs to be
thorough and robust the fact that we have had this hanging over us for so many years has had a negative impact on so
many individuals mental health


